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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

31 December 1993

From the Private Secretary

I am showing the attached letter from the
Taoiseach to the Prime Minister in the next box we

are sending him. Meanwhile, I should be grateful if

you would put in hand a draft reply for the Prime
Minister to send as soon as possible.
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WILLIAM CHAPMAN

J Stephens Esq
Northern Ireland Office
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